
 
From: P BOWYER <pnbowyer@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 16 November 2020 13:00 
To: Tudor, Sarah <sarah.tudor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Sandbanks Ferry Public Inquiry DPI/G1250/20/9 Studland Parish Plan 
 
Dear Sarah 
Arising from this morning's meeting I agreed to supply addition evidence to my earlier representation . 
This takes the form of the attached Studland Parish Plan. The Action Plan on page 36  TR9 concerns 
the ferry company and toll fares. This will form part of my representation to the rearranged Virtual 
Public Inquiry in January 2021. 
Can you please forward this information to the Inspector in due course.  
Yours sincerely 
Peter Bowyer      Chair of the Studland Parish Plan Group 
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